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Community Members Invited to Apply for  

THPRD Audit Committee 
 

May 9, 2022: The Tualatin Hills Park & Recreation District is 
encouraging community members to apply for an opening on the 
district’s Audit Committee. There is one position available. The deadline 
to submit applications is Tuesday, May 31, 2022. 

People of all backgrounds and experience levels are encouraged to 
apply. Audit committee members are typically subject matter experts in 
municipal finance or audit. These positions are critical to represent the 
broad perspectives of district patrons.   

Background on the Audit Committee:  

The Audit Committee selects the district’s auditing firm, reviews the 
annual audit plan, monitors progress and compliance with the audit 
process, and helps with the annual audit report presented to the Board 
of Directors. 

The Audit Committee typically meets twice a year. Other meetings may 
be scheduled as the committee deems necessary.   

The 3-member committee includes one THPRD board member, one 
person from the district’s Budget Committee, and one member of the 
public at-large. Applications for the public positions will be reviewed and 
appointments made by the THPRD Board of Directors.    

Applications are available online at www.thprd.org. Applications should 
be emailed to j.collins@thprd.org by 5 pm on Tuesday, May 31, 2022.  
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